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Message from the Principal 

Dear parents, carers, students and friends 

Student leadership has really taken centre stage at the college this week.  Interviews for head 

student took place on Monday; the four candidates gave Mr Callaghan, Mrs Verhofstadt and I a really 

hard task because they all did so well.  Finally, after much deliberation Rebeca was appointed as head 

student. She will be ably supported by three excellent deputies in Declan, Eilidh and Dwayne.  Well 

done to all our incoming senior prefects, we look forward to working with you for the good of our 

community. 



On Wednesday evening we were delighted to visit the year 8 Science Fair, listening to students 

explaining the fascinating experiments and projects they have been working on, answering questions 

from visitors and presenting ideas with enthusiasm, confidence and skill.  Well done to everyone 

involved and huge thanks to all the staff in the science department for giving their time so 

generously to support and inspire our young people.  

Next week we will be hosting one of the highlights of the academic year  - presentation evening for 

‘the class of 2023’, when we will be presenting GCSE certificates and prizes to last year’s year 11 

students.  We are delighted to welcome former student Jamie Baker as our guest speaker for 

what I’m sure will be a delightful occasion. 

Mrs J E Santinelli 

Principal 

Chaplaincy 

This Sunday is the Feast of Christ the King but it is also World Youth Sunday, a day dedicated to the 

celebration of all the young people who are active in their faith.  This is the perfect time to highlight 

the amazing work of the BCYS (Brentwood Catholic Youth Service) who provide pilgrimages and 

events for young people to help them grow in their faith.  The annual summer pilgrimage to Lourdes 

is their biggest event which is open to young people in year 10 or above.  Applications for this 

incredibly fulfilling experience are now open on their website and the deadline is the end of January 

2024.  For any more information, please go to BCYS Summer Lourdes 2024 - Brentwood Catholic 

Youth Service or email t.fusi@stbenedicts.essex.sch.uk 

Mr Fusi 

Lay Chaplain 

 

https://bcys.net/events/sl24/
https://bcys.net/events/sl24/
mailto:t.fusi@stbenedicts.essex.sch.uk


National Schools Trampolining Winner! 

Congratulations to Jenson who won the National schools trampolining competition for the U13 Boys! 

 

Online Monitoring and Filtering 

At St Benedict's, safeguarding our students is at the core of everything we do.  

Part of this is the online monitoring and filtering that we operate for laptops and other digital devices.  

St Benedict's uses a monitoring system called 'Smoothwall' and this filters specific websites that 

could cause harm to students if they were to access them  - for example, anything connected to 

extremist or terrorist ideas.  If a student accesses a site which is categorised in this way, their 

computer or device will display a message from Smoothwall, explaining that that site is blocked.  

Parents and carers, we would ask that you monitor your children's internet access closely whilst they 

are not in college and contact us if you have concerns about internet use. Please be reassured that 

we will continue to safeguard your children with regards to internet access, but we do also need your 

help to make sure that students use the internet responsibly and understand about the dangers of 

what can seem to be an innocuous website at first glance, but which can be hazardous because of 

pop-ups or other links.  

Please find a useful guide below to help you with monitoring your child's internet usage and building 

online resilience.  Please do not hesitate to contact a member of the safeguarding team should you 

need any further support or help. 

Mrs Davis 

Assistant Principal - Safeguarding 



 

Sparx Reading Club 

As of this week, all year 9 and Year 10 students are expected to use Sparx Reader to complete weekly 

reading homework.  We are offering two reading clubs to support our students with this homework - 

please see details below. 

Mrs Hunter 

Teacher of English and Literacy Co-ordinator 



 

Careers and Guidance 

We would like to share the latest Essex Careers Magazine for Secondary Schools with you!  

The third edition of the Essex Careers Magazine has landed.  The magazine is an all-age magazine to 

help residents find out about careers and sectors, find a job, or secure a new training opportunity. 

The latest issue features: 

• A detailed look at the engineering sector in Essex County Council 

• A spotlight on opportunities in Mid-Essex 

• Guidance on T Levels and green skills 

• Lots of employer case studies, including Essex Police, Teledyne e2v and more. 

Mr Cretu 

Assistant Principal 

Godspell  - the college musical 2024 

 

Rehearsals are now well underway for, what is looking to be a fantastic show!  All cast members have 

been working together extremely well and it demonstrates that St Benedict's students are hugely 

talented! 

Rehearsals are always on Mondays and Wednesdays after college until 4.45 pm.  Please can all cast 

members log on to their college email account and join the St Benedict's Performance TEAMS 

platform and check it regularly so they can see when they are required for the rehearsals.  Please 

make every effort to attend all of the rehearsals as we are on a tight deadline and rehearsal time is 

https://www.essexopportunities.co.uk/essex-careers-magazine/?fbclid=IwAR0jzUlLSNdt4LAhPhqYbuzZqtMFNyR8FqeMinqOhOX5EXfBEX6zvm
https://www.facebook.com/EssexPoliceUK
https://www.facebook.com/e2vteledyne


precious.  Please email c.davies@stbenedicts.essex.sch.uk for further details or to report cast 

related information. 

It really is so exciting to see this classic and award-winning production come to life.  We always set 

our standards high and our cast members are exceeding expectations consistently.  We are so proud 

of them. 

Mrs Davies 

Teacher of Drama 

 

mailto:c.davies@stbenedicts.essex.sch.uk


 

Newspaper Donations Needed! 

If you have any unwanted newspapers, please donate them to the art and technology department 

Please bring any donations to Mrs Stewart-Thomas in room 29.  Thank you! 

Mrs Stewart-Thomas 

Head of Art, Design and Technology 



 

Favourite Fiction Club 

 



Book of the Week 

 

1 - A Pack Of Lies by Geraldine McCaughrean 

A Pack Of Lies by Geraldine McCaughrean, winner of the Carnegie Medal, 2018 

When the mysterious MCC Berkshire starts working in Povey's Antiques Emporium, he turns Ailsa's 

life upside down. Ailsa's mum isn't very good at running a shop, but MCC can sell even the most 

rickety old piece of furniture,and in the strangest way possible. Every time a customer is interested in 

something, he tells them a wild and fantastical tale about it, ranging from detective to ghost stories 

to adventures on high seas. Ailsa is fascinated, even though she knows it's just a pack of lies... or is 

https://amzn.eu/d/55ET1xk


it?  Strangely, MCC seems to be the only thing in the shop that doesn't have a story. Who is he, and 

why is he even here? 

Mrs Sullivan 

Reader Leader 

Catering Menu - Week B 

Please ensure your child’s ParentPay meal account is in credit. Any new deposits for the day must be 

made by 8.20 am in order for funds to clear in time for break. 

For the full list of menu choices this week, please click on here 

 

https://www.stbenedicts.essex.sch.uk/welcome/catering-menus/


 

 



 

 



Instagram Highlights 

 

 

 

You can follow our Instagram link here 

Numeracy Challenge 

Well done and thank you for your hard work.  This week’s 3 respect points go to Magdalena and 

Aleeza of 8D.  Congratulations! 

https://www.instagram.com/stbensofficial/?hl=en


Mr Asamoah 

Teacher of maths and Numeracy Coordinator 

 



 



 

Week Commencing Monday 27th November - Week B 

We are occasionally asked to promote activities/clubs etc. from local groups. Such activities are not 

quality assured by the college and parent/carers should be aware of the need to reassure themselves 

of the quality and safety of the services on offer, for example by visiting, looking at information 

reports etc. 
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